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City Hall,
201 Delafield Street

Waukesha, WI 53188

This referral was made by Public Works.  As part of the current reconstruction on NW Barstow Street.  There is a section

of this street that is on a curve and Public Works is recommending removal of parking in a section of the south side at

this curve for safety purposes.
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